

2045 Austin Dr. • Troy, MI • 248-528-9199 • FAX 248-528-9197 • www.troypeopleconcerned.org • tpctohelp@spcglobal.net

December 10, 2018

Troy Fire Department, Station 6 Attn: Morris Shapiro 5901 Coolidge Highway Troy, MI 48098

Dear Morris,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, staff, and clients of Troy People Concerned, we would like to sincerely thank you for your kindness and generosity in giving a wonderful "Shop With a Firefighter" holiday party for the children. You, your fellow fire fighter volunteers and their families did an amazing job. Everything was very well organized and went smoothly. The children had a merry time shopping for their families, wrapping gifts, making crafts and enjoying pizza and donuts for lunch.

We were happy to help with the party preparations and lend helping hands the day of the party. It was delightful to see all of the glowing faces. The parents were appreciative and thanked us for inviting their children.

We are most grateful to you and Troy Fire Department Station 6 for hosting the "Shop With a Firefighter" event for the children of Troy families in need of a little extra help this Holiday Season.

Sincerely,

Anne Mohr,

Administrative Assistant

Anne Mahr

c: Chief Dave Roberts